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SCIENCE OLYMPIAD 
A HUGE congrats to our Science Olympiad team for making it to STATE COMPETITION! We 
will be headed to Purdue University Lafayette on Saturday, March 12th, to compete!!!!  So let's 
give our team a HUGE howl!!!!!!  We are so proud of you guys!  

CLARK CHOIR 
Our ISSMA Choir Concert is happening tomorrow evening at 7:00 pm in the Clark 
Gymnasium!  Please join us for some beautiful music as we celebrate past performances and 
prepare for upcoming competitions. 

ACADEMIC SUPERBOWL 
It's still not too late to join Academic Superbowl!  We are looking for 6th- 8th grade 
students to compete in math, social studies, language arts, and science.  The 
competition will be April 30th at Pierce Middle School.  There will be a meeting 
tomorrow morning at 8:00 a.m. in room 702.  Come see what it's all about! 

CLARK SPRING FOOTBALL 
Attention all 6th and 7th grade Clark students interested in spring football. There will be a call-
out meeting tomorrow during Advisory, after the morning announcements, in the gym. If you 
have any questions, please see Coach Putman in room 700. 

CHESS CLUB
THE CHESS TOURNAMENT IS BACK!  This year’s tournament will be held at Kahler 
Middle School Saturday, March 5th, from 9:30 a.m. - 2:30 p.m.  Please see Mr. Scheffer 
or Mrs. Bartolomeo for a permission slip.  All permission slips & fees must be turned in 
by noon this Friday, March 4th. 

LAKE CENTRAL 2022-23 CHEERLEADING TRYOUTS 
Call-Out Meeting  
Monday, March 7th    6:30-7:30pm 
Where:  Lake Central HS Cafeteria  -  enter door B 

GIRLS ON THE RUN
Registration is open now! Girls on the Run is an after-school program for girls in the 5th 
grade that teaches essential life skills about teamwork, positive attitudes towards self 
and others, healthy relationships, and has a positive impact on the community. Physical 
activity is woven into the lessons.  It will be held Tuesdays and Thursdays 3:45- 5:00 
pm starting next week, March 8th.  Registration is open now 

Wednesday, March 2nd 



at gotrofnwi.org.  Contact Coach Sharon Koch - 219-614-8372 with any questions. 
Flyers can be picked up in the main office if interested. 
 
 

PARENT INFORMATION: 

**************************************************************** 
SPRING PICTURES 
Picture Day is:  Tuesday, April 5, 2022 
Order Code is:  67768P 
Your link to order is:  https://inter-state.com/FlyerEntry/67768P 
 
APPLES FOR THE STUDENTS 
Strack & Van Til will be helping local schools by providing Free Education Equipment 
during this school year.  It's easy to participate.  Collect your receipts from Strack's and 
submit them to Clark. Ask family and friends to save their receipts as well so that Clark 
can maximize the points that they earn.  Every dollar spent earns a point towards 
earning educational equipment.  Receipts need to be dated from September 1, 2021 
through March 31, 2022.  Receipts are due by April 12, 2022. There is a box on the 
counter in the front office. 
 
CLARK YEARBOOK 2022 
The Clark Middle School Yearbook is on sale now!  Don't miss the opportunity to give 
your child a keepsake for years to come.  To order a yearbook, please 
visit https://www.yearbookordercenter.com/index.cfm/job/12888. 
Yearbook sale dates: 
Last Chance to Preorder     1/4/2022 - Sold Out        $35  
A flyer is available on the Clark website and also in the front office. 
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